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Subject: Revision of food product labelling

Under the ‘Farm to Fork’ Strategy Action Plan, the Commission is to bring forward a proposal for a 
regulation revising EU rules for the labelling of food products by the end of 2022 at the latest. 
According to the initial information provided by the Commission, the revision will focus on mandatory 
standardised nutrition labelling and on enhanced product origin information.

To help consumers make informed choices, there is also a need – in the eyes of many citizens who 
have written to me – for the printing on packaging to be as easy to read as possible.

Does the Commission plan to increase the minimum font sizes currently set in Article 13 (Presentation 
of mandatory particulars) of Regulation (EU) No 1169/2011 of the European Parliament and of the 
Council?


